
10 DOWNING STRE

THE PRIME MINISTER 14 June 1979

Denis and I adored our visit to

Glyndebourne on Sunday. What a tremendous

relaxation it was.

I have always loved Fidelio and that

was a particularly special production.

It was good of you to take us and please

accept our most sincere thanks.

Patrick Hutber, Esq.

-AL


